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I credit my Naturopathic Doctor (with a specialty in Oncology) for getting me through the horrible 
short and long term side effects of chemo and radiation treatment with the addition of Nutraceutical 
grade supplementation, something that was missing from my conventional medical 
treatment/protocol. It would also be a great benefit if these highly trained N.D.s, were legally able 
to accept health insurance to help offset the high cost of healthcare and were able to request labs 
and write scripts for their patients.  
 
I hope that you will please give strong consideration to adding/registering these vital, highly 
knowledgable and professional Naturopathic (medical) Doctors/Providers to the state of 
Pennsylvania for the sake of all of us who depend on them for integrative support for our health and 
wellness! 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sherry Smith 
2 Bedford Court 
Wilmington, DE  19805-2803 
 
 
 
 
 


